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Sick Leave Payout Rule for Washington Construction Workers Takes Effect

Certain construction workers and other employees in the construction industry must be paid the entire balance of
accrued and unused paid sick leave if those workers separate from employment before they reach their 90th day
of employment. This requirement, effective January 1, 2024, applies regardless of whether a worker's separation
is voluntary or involuntary.

Read the full Update here.
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